
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Imperial Valley Resource 
Management Agency (IVRMA) REGULAR Board meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday August 25th, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
The next scheduled regular meeting will be held on Wednesday September 22, 
2021 beginning at 6:00 p.m. More info to follow at a later date.  
 

A meeting cancelation is posted on the IVRMA website: Imperial Valley Resource 
Management Agency - Home(ivrma.org) 

 

Dated: August 24, 2021 
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